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This week’s numeracy puzzle Last week’s answer

Dear Parent/Carer

As we come to the end of a very cold week, I would like to thank our pupils for

their sensible behaviour, particularly during the snow we all experienced on

Tuesday. We can trust our pupils to be careful and so many pupils chose to enjoy

time on the astroturf at break and lunch, taking part in good natured snowball

games. Health and safety are paramount in such conditions and I would also like

to thank the site team (Dave, Chris and John) and Joe the groundsman for

helping to ensure the school grounds were well gritted and as safe as possible.

It was a pleasure to welcome our Year 11 families into school yesterday for our

Year 11 Parents Evening. I hope you found the evening to be informative and

reassuring in the lead up to the Dean Trust mock examinations later this month

and then the formal GCSEs after Easter. We had some lovely feedback from

parents via the evaluation forms and I am really appreciative of all the comments

made.

With best wishes for the weekend, Year 11 Parents EveningFun in the snow 
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In Food Preparation and Nutrition Year 11 have been working through 

their NEA tasks, they have completed NEA 1 and have now moved on to 

NEA 2. Pupils will complete their practical exam as part of this coursework 

where they will plan, prepare and cook 3 dishes of their choice in a timed 

session. All pupils are working hard to trial their chosen dishes, 

developing confidence and independence before they take on their exam. 

Year 10 Child Development pupils have been working on their practical coursework 

assignment this week. They have to plan and prepare a feed for a baby safely and 

hygienically. Pupils have done an excellent job of explaining the steps to make a bottle, 

ingredients and quantities and hygiene and safety. 

Year 11 have also been making good progress with coursework. Year 11 have planned 

an activity to carry out with a child in a day-care setting, collected feedback and 

evaluated their successes and weaknesses. 

Child development coursework is worth 60% of the final grade so committed behaviour 

for progress is vital for pupils to succeed. Well done to all pupils that have met their 

deadlines so far. All coursework must be handed in on the Google Classroom by Friday 

9th February 2024.
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Year 10 and 11 

Engineering Design
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Year 11 Study Support

Year 11 are fast approaching the Dean Trust Mock 
Examinations. Revision is underway and we have been 

pleased with the engagement at Study Support. 




